
From: Jack Delaney <jackadelaney@outlook.com> 

Subject: Electoral Districts 

Date: August 7, 2017 at 1:29:02 PM PDT 

To: "skaplan@cathedralcity.gov" <skaplan@cathedralcity.gov> 
 
  

Dear Mr. Kaplan: 
  
Unfortunately, I will be out of the country when the Council meets to whittle 
down the number of maps, or else I would state my opinion at the meeting. 
Instead, I will have to give it you.  Cathedral City is a  long narrow municipality 
going from north to south.  I believe the best representation is to have concise 
districts that are somewhat compact.  I believe the two best maps that fulfil this, 
are either NDC Orange, or MHagedorn1.  I would strongly suggest that these be in 
the final three that the Council picks.  Thank you for listening. 
  
John A Delaney 

69252 Woodside Ave 

Cathedral City, CA 92234-7905 
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